WORTH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WEDNESDAY, JULY 7, 2021, 6:30 P.M. WORTH TOWNSHIP HALL

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Stan Lessard called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

ROLL CALL: Present: Jennifer Woodruff, John Cuppen, Stan Lessard, Byron Wilson, Boni Lillibridge

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Minutes from June 2, 2021, to be added under Current Business # 1. Motion to approve as amended by Jennifer Woodruff

PUBLIC COMMENTS: Comments were received concerning Short Term Rentals and will be discussed during Postponed Business, #1.

GUEST SPEAKER: Speaker from Agi Valley cancelled

ANNOUNCEMENTS & CORRESPONDENCE: None

TRUSTEE REPORTS: Jennifer Woodruff reported that the sewer reports are closing up and the sewer project is getting close to being finished. The project is at a good level of compliance with the Michigan Supreme Court order. Roads in the subdivisions will be brined as soon as the rainstorms let up.

ZONING/OEO REPORTS: Zoning Enforcement Officer on Medical

POSTPONED BUSINESS

1. SHORT TERM RENTALS: The Planning Commission heard comments from Larry Mallia, Laura Jury, Todd Jury, Mary Beth?, Bob Lauzon, Jacqui Kohler and Carol Watson concerning the proposed Short Term Rental ordinance. A motion was made by Byron Wilson on a vote to send the Short-Term Rental draft ordinance to the Worth Township Board of Trustees for review. Roll Call: Jennifer Woodruff, Stan Lessard, John Cuppen, Byron Wilson, Boni Lillibridge- Yes Votes. Motion carried. The Board of Trustees will meet on July 21, 2021, at 6:30 p.m.

2. ELECTION OF OFFICERS: Motion made to make Stan Lessard as Vice Chairperson. Motion Carried.

CURRENT BUSINESS: Motion to approve minutes from June 2, 2021, meeting. Motion Carried

MEETING ADJORNMENT: 8:20 P.M.